March 15, 1929.

F. L. Bleack, Esq.,
Ford Motor Company,
3674 Scheaefer Road,
Fordson, Michigen.

Dear Mr. Black:

At the request of Mr., Francis Wilson,
we ere returning to you enclosed by registered meil
the fourteen pieces of illustrative material relating
to JOHN WILKES BOOTH, which you sent to him under
date of October 2, 1928, and which are listed in your
letter to him of that dete as Nos. 1, 2, 7, 9, 10,
11, 13, 14, 15, 17, 18, 19, 20, and 21; also the
photostet of the altered George affidavit and a
clipping from the Dearborn Independent.

Trusting you will find everything in
good condition, we are

Yours very truly,

HOUGHTON MIFFLIN COMPANY



